
COLD WEATHER COLLECTIONS 
 

It 's back...cooler weather and the opportunity 
to donate your outerwear, sweatshirts, whatever 
keeps a person warmer! Men, women’s, and 
kids.  Donations will be given to the various 
homeless outlets for distribution. Thank you in 
advance!! 

 
ENVELOPES 

 

If you didn’t indicate you would like offering 
envelopes for 2025 on you pledge card, but 
would like a box of envelopes, please sign up 
on the sheet on the table in the connection cen-
ter and a box of envelopes will be available for 
pick up during the month of December 
 

SOUP IS ON! 
 

It's officially soup season! And what's better 
than a warm cup of soup on a cold day? En-
joying it knowing you made a difference. 
Churches United has a fundraiser right now 
called Soup In A Jar, for $20 you can purchase 

a 32oz jar filled to the top with ingredients of delicious 
homemade soup. Each jar contains about 6-8 meals worth. 
All proceeds will go directly to Churches United to help 
support their ministry and outreach. Jars will be available on 
Sunday morning and in the office throughout the week 
while supplies last. 
 

WELCOME NEW MEMBERS 
 

Lindsey Burkhardt 
Alice Evanson 

David Gill 
Dwight & Elaine Johnson 

Dusten Weigel 
 

 

 

FELLOWSHIP ASSISTANCE 
 

Help is needed serving fellowship on  
Sundays.  There are women willing to mentor 
those who want to help, but don't know what is in-
volved. You will be serving with one or 2 mentors 
and they are:  Kathy Anderson, Sandy Simmons, 
Barb Suppa, Pat Newgard, and Jean Graning.  See 
one of them to schedule a Sunday.   

 
DECORATOR WANTED 

 

Do you like to decorate?  Esther V, is retiring from 
decorating our church, to be festive and welcoming 
to members and visitors.  She will be done on Jan. 
1st, so if you or a group  are interested, let Phyllis 
Murray, Jean Graning or Esther Vollbrecht 
know.  Esther will show you where the decorations 
are stored  and areas decorated, the Narthex, Fel-
lowship Hall, Sanctuary and Welcome Area  as the 
seasons change.   

 
ADVENT TEA 

 

The Advent Tea is December  7th  at 
2:00 pm.  All women are invited and asked to  
invite a friend.  Please bring either a monetary 
donation or items for the food pantry.  There is 
a signup sheet for helping and bringing cook-
ies.  If you have questions, please contact Pat 
Newgard, 701-367-0574.  Two men volunteers 
are needed  to wash dishes . 

WORLD THANK OFFERING 
 

   Join us as we take part in UMC World Thank Of-
fering. Small jars are placed on the fellowship 
 tables for you to take home to collect your spare 
change. Bring your change jar back by Sunday, 
Nov. 24, and place it on the fellowship hall table by 
the free-will offering bowl. 


